Attachment D - NZTA letter of approval

NZ TRANSPORT AGENCY Level 2, AA Centre
WAKA KOTAHI 450 Moray Place
PO Box 5245

Moray Place

Dunedin 9058
New Zealand

T 64 3951 3009
F 6439513013

Albert Town Community Association www.nzta.govt.nz
¢/- Hilary Boyes

Paterson Pitts Group

PO Box 283

WANAKA 9343

9 November 2016

Dear Hilary
Albert Town Community Association Welcome Signs (SH6)

Thank you for forwarding details of the above-mentioned proposal for our consideration for written
approval. We understand that the Albert Town Community Association is proposing to erect two
“Welcome to Albert Town” signs along State Highway 6.

We have assessed the proposed signage and consider the signs do not cause any significant effect on
the State highway.

As a result we will be in a position to provide written approval to the proposal on receipt of an
application promoting the following condition.

e An application to carry out work within the state highway road reserve and an appropriate
traffic management plan shall be submitted to our network management consultant, Opus
International Consultants of Alexandra, at least seven working days prior to work commencing
on the state highway road reserve;

The condition can either be a substantive part of the application or promoted as consent conditions as
follows:

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries on this matter or require further
information.

Yours sincerely

~NpMAA

..«;{'hlie McMinn
Consultant Planner to the New Zealand Transport Agency
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